
  Posted: April/04/2024 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
From the Moose Factory Island District 

School Area Board 
 

Solar Eclipse Day 
Moose Factory Ministik School will be having a shortened day 

schedule on April 8th, 2024. 
➔ Student arrival is 8:45am with classes starting at 9am as usual.  

➔ Students will enjoy a pepperoni & cheese pizza lunch with fruit, 

veggies, and juice courtesy of the Board of Trustees.  

➔ End of day dismissal will be from 1:40 to 1:50pm. 

Parents & Caregivers are welcome and encouraged to send an 

alternative lunch to school with their child, should they prefer 

different foods. Please no nuts or peanut products!  

Lunch drop-offs will NOT be received. 

➔ Once at home, children should remain inside during the 

peak period of the solar eclipse to avoid potential damage 

to vision. No one should look directly at the eclipse 

without appropriate eye protection! 

 
 
 
 
Gord Daniels                   Marilyn McLeod 
MFIDSAB Supervisory Officer      MFIDSAB Board Chairperson 


